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Department of Employment Question No. 

Senator Cameron provided in writing. 

Question

Red tape reduction measures in employment service provider contracts 

1. Will the Government be writing red tape reduction measures into service provider 
contracts, whether those contracts are renewed or rolled over? 2. If so, what will 
these measures be? 3. What is the expected cost of implementing these measures? 

Answer

The Coalition Government is considering the design of Job Services Australia 
contracts from 1 July 2015 and announcements, including on red tape reduction 
measures, will be made in due course.


